



March 28, 2025


Dear Graduate,


First off, I want to congratulate you on all that you’ve accomplished through your time in 
school! This is not something to take lightly and we hope you are able to enjoy this exciting 
time of bringing a chapter of your life to a close as a brand new one begins! That’s right, 
graduation is right around the corner and we can’t wait to celebrate you and let you know how 
proud of you we are! So, we want to honor you on Sunday, May 18th at our Senior 

Recognition Day! 

That Sunday we will introduce and recognize you in both our 9:30 and 11:00 am services. We 
will call out your name to be recognized and celebrated as well as present you with a special 
gift from the ministry to honor all your years of hard work and dedication. The presentation will 
take place in both services, however, we will not stay for the entirety of the 9:30 service. There 
will be breakfast provided for you all between services. After the second service, we will have a 
special lunch for you all to celebrate with your immediate family that will be held in the venue!


We would love for you to take part in Senior Recognition Day! While we know this is a very 
busy time for all of you getting ready for graduation, we do ask that you let us know if you will 
be attending or not by going to firstwoodway.org/youth and locate the “Seniors 2025” tab. 
There you will find a link to rsvp and let us know you about your attendance! Or, if you would 
like to go the old fashioned but reliable way, you can fill out and return the reply card enclosed! 
Additionally, we will be honoring the seniors in a special handout to the church and would like 
for you to send us your senior picture to use in recognizing you!

IF YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR PICTURE IN THE HANDOUT, WE NEED YOU TO SEND THAT 

BY APRIL 23rd AND YOU CAN SEND THOSE TO tjones@firstwoodway.org 

I certainly hope you can be there for Senior Recognition Day! Just bring you cap and gown 
with you and we will meet in the MAC at 9:00 am on the morning of May 18th! We look forward 
to seeing you there! If you have any questions or thoughts please feel free to reach out to 
myself at cwommack@firstwoodway.org or Terri Jones at tjones@firstwooday.org


Love you guys!


Chase Wommack


PS We have our annual Senior Retreat coming up very soon! This year we will be headed to 
New Braunfels, TX to float the river and have a great time bonding and growing in relationship 
with God and one another! The trip is set for May 30-June 1. Cost will be $220 for two nights 
stay in condos, transportation, and groceries. The only other expenses you may need to cover 
are dinner and souvenirs! If you’re interested please visit firstwoodway.org/youth and click on 
the “Seniors 2025” tab. There you can sign up and pay the $50 deposit. If you have any 
questions, feel free to text Chase at 254-495-4988!
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